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Dear Tom: 

THE SECRETARY OF THE AIR FORCE 

WASHINGTON., D. C. 

April 21, 1977 

You and Faye were so very nice to Gayle and 
me. I want you to know our appreciation. 

The briefings were just the ticket and I 
enjoyed kicking the tires. 

I hope you will invite me to see more . After 
renewing an old Texas acquaintanceship, I do not 
want to lose it again. 

Sincerely, 

./ C. Stetson 

Major General Thomas P . Stafford 
Commander, Air Force Flight Test Center 
Edwards Air Force Base, California 93523 
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